



Mr I L Roberts
Teacher of PE
Email: ian.roberts@ellesmere.com

10th January 2018

Dear Parent,

Ellesmere College Football Tournament in China - July 2018

A letter was sent out at the end of last term inviting us to play in an international football tournament by the Shanghai Overseas Chinese Foundation. The trip would take place from 8th- 15th July 2018. With all of the events taking place at the end of last term the letter may have been overlooked and not seen by all parents and pupils. Therefore we are re-sending the information.

The cost per student for a visa and airfare is approximately £1,000 plus spending money; this is subject to confirmation of flight costs. All other transport, hotel and food costs are met by the Chinese Government. The Chinese Consulate General would meet and greet Ellesmere and open the Tournament, with the final being shown on national TV.

There are certain limitations on age and nationality and there are only 22 spaces available. We are only able to take 3 non UK nationals and students have to be in the current year 11 and above. We are asking for a firm commitment to go so please could I ask you to consider the trip and return the attached slip by Monday 15th January or email to <u>ian.roberts@ellesmere.com</u>. If, after the deadline date, we do not have enough players to make the trip viable we will not proceed; if the tour is oversubscribed then a selection process will take place. Should we have enough players then we will need **completed payment by Monday 29th January.** If you have already replied then there is no need to reply again.

Yours sincerely,

Can Roberts

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406





XX
Shanghai International Football Tournament 8 th – 15 th July 2018 PERMISSION SLIP
Please return this completed slip by Monday 15 th January to Mr Roberts in the PE department.
Pupil's name
Pupil's Year group Pupil's Registration Group
I wish to reserve a place for my child on this trip.
Name Signature
Name
Please note cancellation charges will apply should you cancel your child's place on the tour.

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com